
Ccollier444		(Tue,	28	Nov	at	10:10	PM)	
to	:	pdc@pdc.wa.gov	
To whom it may concern. 	
I am writing in response to the complaint received on November 20th. At no point did I solicit for any 
advertising from the Spokane Home Builders Association, and therefore never received any receipt of any 
in kind donation. It is my belief that the Homebuilders Association placing my signage on their reader 
board is no different than a private business placing one of my signs in their storefront. Please contact me 
if I can be of further assistance.  
 
Sincerely Caleb Collier  
 


